We want to hear from you

At Orsted we realize the importance of stakeholder outreach to better understand
how our lease areas are utilized. We also recognize the necessity of being available
to address questions, commments, and concerns. A large part of our outreach is done
via face-to-face, at meetings and out on the docks, but we are continually finding
ways to speak with new people, especially in this time of social distancing. Therefore,
we have created a new online stakeholder survey which can be found by scanning
the QR code below or visiting https://bit.ly/3dlyAsM. It may be completed at any
time and is applicable to our projects in the Northeast and Mid-Atlantic. The survey
can be taken anonymously and all answers will remain confidential.

We are always available
@rsted Fisheries Liaisons are available during weekly port hours which are posted on
us.orsted.com/mariners.

Additionally, we are available to answer questions, take comments and discuss
concerns via email or phone. Please reach out to our corporate or regional liaisons
listed below.

Rodney Avila Kara Gross

Corporate Fisheries Liaison Mid-Atlantic Fisheries Liaison
Phone: 857.332.4479 Phone: 857.330.7699

Email: RODVA@orsted.com Email: KARGR@orsted.com
Julia Prince Chris Sarro

CT/NY Fisheries Liaison RI/MA Fisheries Liaison
Phone: 857.348.3263 Phone: 857.276.1332

Email: JULPR@orsted.com Email: CHSAR@orsted.com

Visit us.orsted.com or follow us on Twitter @OrstedUS for more information.
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